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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office continue
to investigate a traffic fatality involving a pedestrian Thursday night, June 9, 2022, in the
Awendaw area.

Investigators have determined that the pedestrian was crossing northbound Highway 17 near
Seewee Road before 9:30 p.m. and was struck by a northbound Chevrolet SUV. The pedestrian
suffered serious injuries and was transported to MUSC, where he died Friday morning.

The driver of the SUV was wearing a seat belt and was not injured.

The Charleston County Coroner's Office will identify the pedestrian.

No charges are expected at this time. Deputies from CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit are
investigating.


